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3rd April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As schools are expected to remain closed for the foreseeable future, Tomlinscote will only be able to 
continue to accommodate a very small number of students after the Easter break, in order to 
support our community.  
 
Only two specific groups can be catered for: 

- Group 1 - the children of Key Workers. 
- Group 2 - children with an EHCP, Looked After Children and children with a Social Worker 

attached to the family.  
 

Please click on the following link and complete the questionnaire by Friday 10th April, if your 
child(ren) belong(s) to one of these groups and he/she/they will absolutely need to attend at any 
point between 20th April and 7th May: https://forms.gle/wvb5vq6WzbEi8bYy9.   

 
All other children will need to continue to stay at home where there is a safe alternative. 

 
If you indicated in the Google form that you wish your child(ren) to attend school, then the 
following is appropriate: 
 

- The school will be open at 8.30am and until 3.05pm.  
- Students will need their iPad, exercise books, a reading book and writing resources. 
- Students can wear normal clothes (following normal mufti guidance).  
- A packed lunch will need to be brought in (food will be available for students who normally 

receive a Free School Meal). 
 

If a student cannot attend for a specific reason, please contact the school to let us know as soon 
as possible via the following email address: keyworker@tomlinscoteschool.com. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mr R Major 
Principal 

  
 

Principal: Mr R Major, BSc  
Tomlinscote Way, Frimley, Surrey GU16 8PY  
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